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Dear Prayer Partners, Loved Ones, and Friends, November 11, 2010 
 
 
Rigo left Costa Rica early this morning for Colombia where he will do 
the Billy Graham type pre-crusade training for the three Crusades he 
will hold in January in that country.  Each of these three cities have 
more than 100,000 people and they each have said that this is the first 
citywide united crusade in history.   
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR RIGO AND EACH OF THESE CITIES. 
  
Judy and I leave in less than 48 hours for Guatemala City.  We are 
unbelievably excited about this trip.  A week ago I returned from 
Guatemala where for the first time in nearly 4 years of travel 
throughout Latin America I saw the beginning evidences of a true or 
genuine revival.  More about this in a minute. 
  
God has opened some exciting doors for me to preach 12 consecutive 
nights (two nights of rest in the middle) to 18 different congregations, 
pastured by young godly men who desire to see God begin a revival in 
their lives, then their church, and then their nation.   
 
PLEASE PRAY THAT REVIVAL IN GUATEMALA WILL HAVE ALREADY 
BEGUN BEFORE WE ARRIVE 
  
Let me tell you how God answered your intercessory prayer for us on 
this last trip. 
 

• Despite problematic health problems, God used me to lead four 
men to the Lord and I believe a young lady accepted the Lord but 
circumstances kept us from praying together. 

 
• Whenever I preached it was evident first to me and then to the 

congregation that God was blessing us. 
 

• We spent time with some of God's true chosen servants and were 
blessed by seeing the love of the Lord in their lives. 

 
• We didn't know how we were going to pay for my hotel room and 

then received an unexpected e-mail from a dear Guatemalan 
Christian whom we had not talked to since before my open heart 
surgery.  He said he wanted to pay for my hotel expense.  Isn't 
our great and loving God worthy of our praise and gratefulness? 
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• We were faced with paying for Rigo's room but the hotel 

management said they would not charge us because his laptop 
had been stolen in their lobby.  Again how great is our God. 

 
• God always provides our needs and on occasion He gives us our 

desires.  In our last newsletter I expressed hope that my Judy and 
I could go apart for two nights of rest in the middle of the 12 
consecutive nights of preaching.  I asked a dear son in the Lord 
who is in hotel management if he knew of a clean and 
inexpensive hotel in Antigua (one hours drive from our hotel).  
His lovely Christian wife works in management of another large 
hotel in Guatemala and together they have arranged for us to 
have special accommodations, in the best hotel in Antigua.  
Again and again, how great is our loving Lord. 

 
• Yesterday's appointment with my ear specialist was to have had a 

small hole made in each of my eardrums so I would not have pain 
flying to Guatemala.  My dear Dr. told me that he was prepared to 
tell me not to fly even with putting the holes in my eardrums.  
When he looked in my ears he said "I don't believe in faith healers 
but I believe by faith your ears have been healed." No holes and 
no pain!  Glory to God for His love and mercy. 

 
• For nearly 10 years Judy has prayed, that management would put 

laminate flooring on our second-floor apartment.  Well our great 
God has caused it to happen and my bride of 49 years is ecstatic.  
For 15 years we have lived with the same carpet that no matter 
how hard we tried to keep it clean it still showed the dirt.  To God 
be the glory for answering Judy's prayers. 

 
• There are many more things that I could testify to that describe 

how our heavenly Father has blessed us in the last two weeks 
alone. 

 
We are leaving on this trip by faith believing that God will multiply the 
loaves and fishes and provide what we need of what we do not have.  It 
is a joy to walk by faith knowing that our heavenly Father knows our 
needs before we do. 
  
Because of health and strength needs we are happily blocking off our 
days for prayer and study of God's word so that each nights service 
will not be a sermon but a message from God. 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR JUDY AND ME AS WE TRAVEL, AND PRAY THAT 
WE WILL BE HIDDEN BEHIND THE CROSS 
  
With a heart full of gratefulness and love, we are yours in Christ, 
 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941  

 
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com RVA3RD@HOTMAIL.COM  
 

All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 


